
Public Notice to Newport Residents:

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Town Clerk and the Supervisors of the Check List will be running a test of the AccuVote Ballot Reader in the Selectmen's room at the Town Office on Tuesday May 7, 2024 beginning at 11:00 am.  This is in preparation for the Town Voting Session on May 14, 2024.

The public is welcome to observe the process.  

